
Letter of Appeal for Reduction of Construction Noise 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name/Title] 

[Insert Company/Organization Name] 

[Insert Address] 

[Insert City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the excessive noise levels generated by the 

ongoing construction work at [insert location or project name]. The construction activities have 

been significantly disruptive to the daily lives of residents in the surrounding area, including 

myself. 

I understand that construction is necessary for community development, but the current noise 

levels are affecting our quality of life, particularly during early morning and late evening hours. 

Many residents have reported difficulties sleeping and concentrating due to the persistent noise. 

In light of this, I kindly request that the construction team consider implementing noise reduction 

measures, such as limiting work hours, utilizing quieter machinery, or adopting other noise-

abatement techniques. This would greatly alleviate the disturbance while allowing the project to 

proceed. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I hope we can work together to find a solution that 

benefits both the project's timeline and the well-being of the community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


